
Pillai HOC College of Engineering & Technology 
Mahatma Education Society 

Subject: Update on Signals and Systems Examination Date 
(Semester VI - Electrical Branch) 

NOTICE 

All students appearing for the Semester VIATKT Examination of the Second 
Half 2024 must strictly adhere to the timetable displayed by the University of 

Mumbai. A copy of the timetable is also available on the college portal. 

Students are requested to: 

Students of the Electrical branch are hereby informed of a minor change in the 

date for the Signals and Systems examination. 

The examination will now be held on 12th December 2024, instead of 16th 

December 2024, as incorrectly printed on the hall ticket 

03rd Dec 2024 

In-Charge - Exam Cell 

1. Refer to the updated timetable available on the college website. 

https:phcet.ac. inbwp-contenthuploads/2024/11/TE-SEM-VI-ELECT-C 
SCHEME 1T00836-w24-Nov-Dec-2024,pdf 

2. Collect their revised hall tickets from the examination cell. 
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